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Dear Parents/Carers,

Please find below the new timetable outlining when each year group will have PE.

CLASS PE DAY

Reception Friday
Year 1 Friday
Year 2 Tuesday
3L (Mrs Coe/Mrs Delfino) Tuesday
3F (Miss Dougan/Mrs Maule) Thursday
Year 4 Monday
5B (Mrs Maddison/Miss Smith) Wednesday
5P (Mrs Richards/Mrs Rainbow) Thursday
Year 6 Wednesday

Children should come into school wearing PE kit on their allocated PE day.

Rhino Sports Clubs

If children are attending a Rhino sports club that is NOT on their allocated PE day,
children will need to get changed. Please see the arrangements below.

Attending Rhino Sports Club 8.00am-8.45am

Early Morning Rhino Club — If your child is attending a morning sports club from
8.00-8.45am they should arrive wearing their PE kit. They should bring their school
uniform in a separate bag and at 8.45am they will need to get changed into their school

uniform.
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Attending Rhino Sports Club 3.15pm-4.15pm

After School Rhino Club — If your child is attending an after school sports club from
3.15pm-4.15pm they should bring their PE kit into school in a separate bag and get
changed into their PE kit at the end of the day.

P.E Kit — Girls and Boys

Please find below our school PE Kkit:

e Pale blue polo t-shirt

e Black or navy plain sport shorts

e Black or navy plain tracksuit/jogging bottoms/leggings

e Navy jumper (no hoodies)

e Plimsolls or trainers
We understand that you may not have a pale blue polo t-shirt or plain black/navy
tracksuit bottoms at present. However, by October half term, we ask that your child
has all of the correct PE kit. A pale blue polo t-shirt from the supermarket is

acceptable, it is not compulsory to have the school logo on t-shirts.

Earrings and Jewellery

No earrings or jewellery should be worn during PE lessons. Earrings will need to be
taken out, they cannot be covered with a plaster. Please ensure that all PE kit is
clearly labelled.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Natasha Maddison
PE Lead



